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Quintana, Amparo

From: Goizueta, Virginia
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2022 12:38 PM
To: Lopez, Manuel; Roman, Gerardo
Cc: Sheppard, Terri; Quintana, Amparo
Subject: RE: UNSAFE STRUCTURE LETTER March 22 2021 CE306968
Attachments: CERTIFIED LETTER.pdf

Please See attached.  
 

Virginia Goizueta 
Building Service Coordinator 
City of Coral Gables 
Development Services Department 
405 Biltmore Way, 3rd Floor 
Coral Gables, Florida 33134 
Office: 305-460-5250 
 

From: Lopez, Manuel <mlopez@coralgables.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2022 12:32 PM 
To: Roman, Gerardo <groman@coralgables.com>; Goizueta, Virginia <vgoizueta@coralgables.com> 
Cc: Sheppard, Terri <tsheppard@coralgables.com>; Quintana, Amparo <aquintana@coralgables.com> 
Subject: RE: UNSAFE STRUCTURE LETTER March 22 2021 CE306968 
 
Virginia did we send a letter to this property? 
 
Thank you  
 
Manuel Z. Lopez P.E. 
Deputy Building Official 
Development Services Department 
405 Biltmore Way, 3rd Floor 
Coral Gables, Florida 33134 
Office: (305) 460-5242 
 

From: Roman, Gerardo <groman@coralgables.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2022 12:03 PM 
To: Lopez, Manuel <mlopez@coralgables.com> 
Cc: Sheppard, Terri <tsheppard@coralgables.com>; Roman, Gerardo <groman@coralgables.com>; Quintana, Amparo 
<aquintana@coralgables.com> 
Subject: UNSAFE STRUCTURE LETTER March 22 2021 CE306968 
Importance: High 
 
Mr. Lopez, 
 
May you please let me know  if a letter (unsafe structure) was send to the property 6100 Caballero Blvd. (CE306968).  
 
Thank you, 
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Gerardo Roman  
Code Enforcement Officer  
Development Services Department 
405 Biltmore Way  
Coral Gables, Florida 33134 
305-569-1821 Office  
305-733-0332 Cellular  
305-460-5348 Fax  
groman@coralgables.com 
 
 


